
Dansville Middle School Board Updates 

September 2023 

 

▪ The DMS after school tutoring program started this month and is offered on Tuesdays, 

Wednesdays, and Thursdays each week. Teachers are available to help students with work from 

3-4 PM on these days, and students can get free bussing on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

 

▪ Our students enjoyed participating in spirit days for the 2023 Homecoming. Each day had a 

different theme where students could have fun by dressing up in creative attire. The house with 

the most participation each day earned points for the team. 

 

▪ “Kindness Matters” is this year’s theme, and we are recognizing students who do random acts of 

kindness. Students earn a “shout-out” on the announcements and points for their house when 

they are seen doing something kind for others. 

 

▪ The DMS Student Council has started the year strong with 60 middle school members. The 

group has regular meetings during lunch to plan activities and events.  

 

 

      
 

      
 


